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Comments: I am opposed to the present proposal of the Holland Lake Lodge expansion project. I feel it is too

large for the size of lake and area. I believe it needs upgraded and improved but not to this extent. I visit Holland

Lake on a weekly basis year around and love the area as it is, however I know it will be changing and I hate to

see this. Taking out over 200 trees along the lake on this 15 acre piece will change the whole environment.  It will

bring in a whole new class of people along with their social problems. I hate to see this area ruined like Whitefish

is. I watched the whole personality of Whitefish change for the worse, and I don't want that to happen to the

Swan Valley.  Everything there is gated and cut off from the residents unless you are a millionaire you are

unwelcome. Highway 83 is busy as it is then to add another couple hundred people that drive 90 miles an hour

and tailgate everyone is a disaster . Not to mention the wildlife killed on the roadways. 


